
Subject: Urgent Request for Investigation into Constitutional Violations During Arrest of Luigi 
Mangione 

Dear Governor Shapiro, 

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the arrest of Luigi Mangione at a McDonald’s 
in Altoona on December 9, 2024. As a citizen committed to upholding the principles of justice 
and constitutional rights, I believe it is imperative that we address potential violations that 
occurred during this incident. 

According to reports, Mangione was detained without probable cause and was not informed of 
his Miranda rights, which is a clear infringement of his Fifth and Sixth Amendment protections. 
Furthermore, it is alleged that officers provided him with food and drink to collect DNA samples 
without his consent, raising serious Fourth Amendment concerns regarding unlawful searches 
and seizures.  

Additionally, Mangione’s legal team contends that the arrest was unlawful and that evidence 
obtained during this period, including a ghost gun and false identification documents, should be 
excluded from court proceedings.  

Given the gravity of these allegations and their potential implications for the integrity of our 
justice system, I respectfully urge your office to initiate a thorough investigation into the 
circumstances surrounding Mangione’s arrest. Ensuring that law enforcement agencies adhere to 
constitutional standards is essential to maintaining public trust and upholding the rule of law. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and any actions your 
office may take to address these concerns. 

Sincerely, 



[Your Full Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

How to Send the Letter: 

Mail: (Handwritten/Printed & Mailed Letters Recommended) 
Governor Josh Shapiro  
501 North 3rd Street 
508 Main Capitol Building  
Harrisburg, PA 17120 

• Email: 
governor@pa.gov 

• Online Contact Form: 
https://www.governor.pa.gov/contact 

If you need assistance customizing this letter or have any other questions, feel free to reach out. 
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